KEW KIDS FOR KEW CHRISTMAS LIGHTS!!!!
Dress up in Mufti on Friday 28 November 2014 and donate £1

Kew kids in Kew schools are supporting a new initiative this year - the Kew Christmas Lights! Each
year, Kew village has had Christmas lights that adorn the village from early December to January,
creating a lovely, festive community atmosphere.

Following cuts in the Council’s contribution to the lights, additional help is being sought from the
children of Kew. Via the schools, the children are being asked to dress in mufti on Friday 28
November 2014 and donate £1 each to the Kew Christmas Lights campaign!

Councillor and former Mayor, Meena Bond, welcomed the initiative, saying “What a great idea for the
younger generation of Kew residents to be encouraged to support a local annual Christmas event,
which they all enjoy attending year on year! Well done!”



